Renee Lang

Renee from Tacoma WA

I'm a working mother of two handsome boys. We spend a lot of time in SW Washington camping,
hunting, fishing and working. I've worked in construction my whole life and I'm very thankful to
have had a job through out COVID-19. Not only is this Project necessary for our environment and
future for our children, it will also bring jobs to our community.

I am in support of the Kalama Project and appreciate the review done by the Department of
Ecology. This project sets new High standards for development in Washington State and lead other
states. Please approve this project as a great example to drive those high standards.

Thank you , Department of Ecology. Good Work!!

Please procced swiftly to allow positive impacts.



